Emily Carr Elementary School

4070 Oak Street Vancouver, B.C. V6H 2M8 Telephone: (604) 713-4941 Fax: (604) 713-4943

May 1, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We, parent volunteers, are in the process of putting together a 2017-2018 yearbook and we would like to get an idea of how many families would be interested in purchasing one. The cost will be anywhere from \$20-25 per book, depending on how many people are interested.

If you are interested, please have your child return this form to the office, no later than Friday May 4th.

The yearbook will be ready on June 25th, so your child will have time to get some signatures!

Payment will be due upon pick up of the book.

Please return this section to the office

Also, if anyone has photos that they would like to share please send them to drtjwhite@gmail.com with the subject, "Yearbook photos". We would like to include candid shots/photos of students – please ensure you have permission to share the photo from parents of all students in the photo. Submit photos before May 11, 2018.

Thank you.

Parent's Signature

Yes, I am interested in purchasing a 2017-2018 Yearbook.	
Child's Name	
Division	Grade